AM—FM 1420 KC - 99.3 MC

g

FORT HARROD BROADCASTING CORP. BOX 247 HARRODSBURG, KY. 40330

|

BOB MARTIN — PRESIDENT & GENERAL MANAGER—PHONE 606-734-4321

December 18, 1974

il

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West First Street
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Bill:
I am pleased to confirm your reception of WHBN on
December 2, 1974, from 3:00 a.m. until 3:13 a.m. (ES.T.).
Your assumption is correct conceming the stamp.
Harrodsburg just ‘celebrated it's 200th birthday.

Sincerely,

et Tphner”
Tom Devine
Chief Engineer
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